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Wildfires in Yellowknife, N.W.T 

 

August 18, 20223 

 

Dear Valued Customers,  

 

 

Brink’s Canada wishes to extend our most heartfelt sympathies to the residents 

of Yellowknife (and surrounding areas) as they manage through the devastating 

wildfires wreaking havoc through and around the city. 

 

We have been monitoring events around the city and territory. As well as 

connecting with any of our employees and customers affected, following the 

evacuation orders. The safety of our employees is paramount - we are in 

constant contact with all of them and have extended support during this time of 

uncertainty.  

 

All Yellowknife branch employees and their families are safe and we continue to 

partner with our clients in the area. 

 

You can be assured that Brink’s is taking precautions and necessary actions to 

properly address all possible impacts from this event. We will continue to do our 

best to support all of our valued customers in the affected areas.  

 

 

Thank you and stay safe 

 

 

The Brink’s Team 


